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For safety reasons we have 
an entrance and an exit door 
at the beginning and end of 
the day.  If you are unsure 
of which door to use, please 
ask a member of staff.  

 
 

Chicken pox 

 

Sun cream 

As the weather is starting to 
look a bit brighter 
(sometimes) please remem-
ber to put sun cream on your 
children before they arrive 
at Pre-school.  It is our poli-
cy not to apply sun cream 
and would appreciate if it is 
not in the children's bags 
for them to access them-
selves.  Please apply the 
‘once only’ cream where pos-
sible. 
As the weather improves  
please can you supply a 
NAMED sun hat for your 
child. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Toys from home 

There are a number of chil-
dren bringing in teddies and 
small toys which can get mis-
placed when the children are 
busy, or forgotten at home 
time, which can obviously 
cause some upset.  As we ap-
proach the summer term  and 
continue to prepare the chil-
dren for school we ask that 
children only bring in toys 
from home for show and tell.  
If you have any questions 
please see your child's key 
worker. 

There have been several cas-
es of chicken pox in pre-
school. Please look out for 
red spots and itching. Your 
child can return to school 
when the spots have scabbed 
over.  
 

Each child has a drawer 
which they may share with 
another child. 
They are at the back of the 
room and are colour co-
ordinated  according to key 
groups.  Please check  your 
child's drawer each session 
as you will find  important 
letters as well as art work.  

Welcome to our new  
children 

As we are sure you are 
aware, we break up for East-
er on Friday 7th April and 
return on Tuesday 25th 
April.  Monday 24th being a 
teacher training day. 
 
Monday 19th June is Saplings 
sports day 9.30 for morning 
children  and 2.00pm for af-
ternoon children .  More in-
formation to follow. 

If your child has a packed 
lunch it is recommended to 
put an ice pack  in your 
child's lunch box to keep the 
food at the correct temper-
ature. 

Sainsbury’s vouchers 

We are nearing the deadline 
for collecting Sainsbury’s 
vouchers. If you have any at 
home please bring them in so 
that we can purchase some 
new outdoor resources  
for Saplings. 

Drawers 

Family photos 

If you haven’t already, 
please bring in a photo of 

your family for our display. 
Come and  a look at your 

children’s displays around 
the room! 

Ice packs 

Entrance and exits 

We are looking forward to 
our new children starting 
after Easter and we're sure 
our current children will feel 
very grown up in helping 
them to settle in. 

Dates for your diary 

Thank you for your continued 
support and to everyone that 
attended our stay and play 
session we had a great time 
hunting for eggs on the for-
est and making bottle babies. 

Thank you 
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